
Iowa’s Living Roadways Community Visioning 2016 

ISU Landscape Trees Forever Iowa Department 
Architecture Extension  of Transportation 

Community: Stuart   
Minutes by Trees Forever Field Coordinator: Leslie Berckes   

Date and Time: March 1, 2016; 5:30pm   
Meeting Length: 1.25 hr  

Location: The Fire Hall   
TAB Planning Meeting 

 
Number of community members in attendance: 5 
Visioning Committee Members Attending:  Kristen Renslow, Terri Hommer, Jenyse Belden, Lynsi Pasutti 
Guest and new committee member: Erin Hunsaker 
Leslie Berckes (Trees Forever) 
 
Summary: 
The Stuart Community Visioning Steering Committee met to make plans for the April 2nd Transportation Assets 
and Barriers sessions. Leslie reviewed the setup for the day that will take place at the high school. The facility 
will be open at 8am for setup and wifi is available. 
 
Kristen and Lynsi are available all day to serve as hosts. Jenyse and Terri will let the group know if they can 
serve as hosts once the soccer schedules are out. 
 
Group 1: Seniors, 9-11am  
Group 2: Active Rec Users, 10am-12pm  
Group 3: Parents and children, 12:30-2:30pm  
Group 4: Steering Committee, 1:30-3:30pm 
 
McDonalds has agreed to provide refreshments. Lynsi is checking with Subway to see if they will donate 
sandwiches. 
 
Recruiting in each demographic profile 

• Jenyse will make an announcement at church 
• A flier and sign-up sheet will be placed at city hall. Mike will help with this. 
• Terri will make an announcement at Boost Club 
• Kristen will ask her husband to make an announcement at the Fire Meeting 
• Lynsi will update Chamber of Commerce 
• Kristen will make an announcement at the Utility Board meeting. 
• Lynsi will make an announcement at the First Friday get together 
• Erin will let the parents of her day care kids know 
• Lynsi has made a facebook page for Stuart Community Visioning and an event page for people 

to RSVP 
In addition to the general recruiting ideas, the group made a list of people in each demographic group that 
they thought would be interested in attending. A committee member was assigned to contact the people on 
the list. Committee members will let Kristen know who has confirmed that they will attend. Starting one week 
ahead of the TAB workshop, Kristen will let Leslie know counts for each group. 




